
Attention all Undergraduates!  The Dean of
Students’ staff would like to hear your
thoughts about the student experience at
UD.  Please join us for an informal luncheon:

Thursday, September 26, 2013
11:30 AM to 1 PM

Hullihen Hall, Room 105

Seating is limited to 15 students – please RSVP to 
deanofstudents@udel.edu or 302-831-8939 by 
September 19th to reserve your seat! 

Lunch 
is on us!
Have lunch and chat 
with the Dean of 
Students’ staff!  


